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Soehie King

From: Selby Town

Sent: 28 January 2015 14:16

To: LDF

Cc: c.richardson@selbytowncouncil.co.uk
Subject: Plan Selby, Town Council response
Importance: High

Hi,

At Council they considered the response to Plan Selby — as follows:

The Town Council would like to see more cycle routes and cycle paths throughout town included in the

Framework. They would like to see the Marina development along the canal included in the Plan Selby
documentation. The link road between Meadway and Crosshills would improve footpath infrastructure and reduce
traffic for North Ward. The Town Council’s vision is to bring visitors into town, by foot, cycle or highway and these
suggestions included would be of great benefit to Selby Town area.

A town councillor visited the exhibition at the Town Hall and they were disappointed with the consultation
information available and the officer in attendance had no knowledge of the Marina development which, we
believe, has had planning approval.

Please acknowledge receipt of this email.
Regards

Karen Mann MILCM
Clerk to Selby Town Council
Tel: 01757 708449

k.mann@selbytowncouncil.co.uk
www.selbytowncouncil.gov.uk

Selby Town Hall
York Street
Selby

Y08 4A)
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